10/29/2020

Dear Fellow Townspeople,

We have been experiencing an increase in COVID-19 positive cases in our Town

and Region.

Please review the attachment regarding CDC Holiday Celebrations

recommendations.

There is a specific section on Halloween activities. Please consider appropriate

activities for the safety of your family and our community.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Respectfully,
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Kevin Lyden
First Selectman
Salem, Connecticut

270 Hartford Road
Tel: §60-859-3873

Fax 860-859-1184

Salem, Connecticut  06420-0809

www,salemct.gov



